Diversity in Action Group

Meeting Minutes 
April 22, 2009

Members Present

Sylvia Aguirre-Alberto
Student Services/Multicultural Center

Martin Bednarek
Admissions & Records/Int’l Students
Kate Motoyama
Language Arts/Speech Communication

Henry Villareal
Admissions & Records/Dean 

Members Absent or Excused

Fauzi Hamadeh 
Student Services/Student Activities

John Vehikite 
EOPS

Others Present

Aisha Upshaw
EOPS

The meeting was called to order by Chair Villareal at 12:20 p.m.
Minutes from the April 15th and March 20th meetings were approved with time change to reflect 12:30 p.m. call to order for April 15th.
Discussion commenced about DIAG’s commitment to diversity at CSM  at “every level” including students, classified staff, faculty and administration.  There needs to be “buy-in” at the administration level for our work to be effective.

The two DIAG groups continue to struggle with there being two related groups.  Titles for each group were discussed including:   “DIAG Programming Committee,” Appointed Committee” and “Voting Committee.”  It was agreed that regardless of title, it feels awkward to have two groups. It was proposed that the entire DIAG have only 1 set of meetings.  If a need arises for the “voting” members to meet separately it could be scheduled for before, or after the larger meetings.  Voting members are appointed/confirmed by their respective constituency groups and will bring their constituency's views to any decision.  The appointed members will actively seek the Programming Committee's views and give them everyconsideration.

.

The DIAG Mission Statement, Goals and Objectives prepared by member Motoyama were reviewed. After discussion regarding DIAG’s role at the college it was recommend that we review the mission statements for other committees and incorporate a similar format.  

Other goals and objectives proposed include:  Working with the BSI committee to encourage hiring of a full-time coordinator and not a 6 unit release time coordinator:  Developing training and guidelines for hiring committees; Create guidelines for instructional faculty to use in curriculum development and course syllabi; 

Next DIAG meeting will be May 20, 12 – 1:30 p.m.

Meeting adjourned at 1:10 p.m.
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